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PA Wildlife Society Annual Meeting Announcement 
 
Message: 
 
The PA Chapter of The Wildlife Society will be holding its 29th annual conference at the State College 
Ramada Inn on March 17 and 18. The theme of this year's conference is The Raw Material of 
Conservation: Inventory and Ranking Species and Habitats of Concern. Please visit the conference 
website, http://pacfwru.cas.psu.edu/patws, for more information on the conference, the Call for Papers, 
and the annual workshop. The workshop, Best Management Practices for All Bird Conservation in 
Pennsylvania, will be a follow-up to the all-bird conservation workshop held in Milesburg in late 2004. 
For additional information contact Greg Czarnecki, PA TWS President, at gczarnecki@tnc.org. 
 
Greg Czarnecki 
Director, Pennsylvania Science Office 
gczarnecki@tnc.org 
(717) 948-3959 (Phone) 
(717) 948-3957 (Fax) 
 
http://10177.portal.tnc.org/ppfprefix/http://nature.org/ 
 
208 Airport Drive 
Middletown, PA 17057 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
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